December Newsletter &

Before you clock off for Christmas, read on for the
latest job opportunities at Junction Arts, discover our
new projects for 2025 and reflect on Bolsover's
illuminating weekend!

HELP US REACH OUR TARGET!
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We've had lots of fun at our Making Christmas Magical fundraising events, thank you to everyone
who took part. You can still pledge your support and help us to reach our target!

DONATE NOW!


https://junctionarts.enthuse.com/cf/making-christmas-magicial

BOLSOVER SHINES BRIGHT!



https://junctionarts.org/bolsover-shines-bright-with-light-show-lantern-parade/

AND THE WINNERS ARE...

Over 400 community lanterns joined t

amazing creations, it

was very difficult to pick our winners

s, b e did award prizes for best small
medium and large lanterns, as well as new categories: Most Creative and Most Talked About
find out who won k < bel


https://www.instagram.com/p/DDFXkPwPnQY/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igsh=MzRlODBiNWFlZA%3D%3D

COSY CRAFTS IS BACK!

Cosy Crafts
Starts Again!

We're pleased to announce that our FREE creative sessions are returning in 2025! Cosy Crafts is
a space for adults of all ages to sit, relax, enjoy a drink and get creative. It's free, but you need to
book your place!



https://junctionarts.org/whats-on/cosy-crafts/

WE'RE HIRING!

DEADLINE: 10TH JANUARY @ 10AM

We are looking for a well-organised and proactive individual looking to make a difference in their
community. You will have strong administrative and planning skills, with some experience in
supporting the planning and delivery of community events and festivals.

FIND OUT MORE & APPLY


https://junctionarts.org/project-events-coordinator/

BECOME A VOLUNTEER IN 2025!
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New year, new challenge? Our volunteer opportunities are varied, no experience is necessary and
you can fit it around your existing commitments. Learn new skills, meet new people, develop your
confidence and get creative!

FIND OUT MORE!



https://junctionarts.org/volunteer/

Finally, we'd like to wish you all a very MERRY CHRISTMASI
The Junction Arts office will close on Friday, the 20th of December, and reopen on Monday, the
6th of January. See you in 2025!
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